Pike Hills Golf Club Covid 19 Policy
Updated 15.11.2021
  
STATEMENT
Pike Hills Golf club during, the Covid 19 pandemic, has always followed the Government rules and guidelines at each stage.
It has taken advice from England Golf and other golfing bodies.
It will continue to follow advice and procedures from these bodies and will ensure that it is in possession of all current information at all times.
All Pike Hills management, committee and employees are regularly updated on current legislation and any changes.
Members are advised of any Covid restrictions or advice by means of e mails, web site information and posters displayed on the course and Clubhouse.
Alistair Burns Manging Secretary
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